
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE - MARBLE-ARNO 
STORMWATER PUMP STATION AND 
DETENTION POND 
As of Friday, October 23, 2020 

 
CONTACTS for questions and concerns:  
Patti Watson, 505-245-3134 office; 505-269-9691 cell; pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
Lucas Baca, 505-417-9989 cell; lucasb@cwastrategic.com 
 

For more information or to sign up for free project email updates, visit www.marblearno.com 
 

ONGOING Traffic Impacts 
Lasting through early January 2021, Arno Street will be 
closed to thru traffic from north of Lomas Blvd. to south of 
Marble Ave. Local traffic only will be allowed. Traffic can use 
Marble Ave., Broadway Blvd. or Lomas Blvd. as detours.  

 
ACCESS WILL BE 
MAINTAINED TO 
ALL BUSINESSES 
AND RESIDENCES. 

 
Extended through 
October 26, 2020 
crews are  moving dirt 
on Broadway Blvd. 
from Lomas Blvd. to 
north of Granite Ave. 
Southbound traffic 
on Broadway Blvd. is reduced to one lane from Granite Ave. to 
Lomas Blvd. Northbound traffic on Broadway Blvd. is reduced to 
one lane from Lomas Blvd. to north of Marble Ave. A flagger is 
on site to help direct traffic. 
 
Lane closures are in effect during the day, with Broadway Blvd. 
fully reopened each evening. 
 
NOTE: Upon completion of this work, New Mexico Gas Company 
will tie in its new line on Broadway, so there will continue to be 
some lane restrictions and traffic impacts in the near future. 
 

Please Stay in Touch! 
For more information, please visit www.marblearno.com.  You can 
also sign up for free construction updates via email. Contact Lucas 
Baca or Patti Watson at the numbers and email addresses above 
with your questions or comments. 
 
AUI is the contractor for the project. Regular work hours are Monday-
Friday from 7 a.m.-5 p.m., although the contractor may work longer 
hours or on weekends as needed.  

 
All construction is weather permitting and is subject to change without notice. 
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